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From: Bob <bohurst@sbcglobal .net>

Sent: Saturday, January 23, 2010 2:21 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: RIN 3038-AC61

Mr.. Secretary,

| believe that you should be given the freedom to choose the appropriate amount of leverage for your
individual trading style and risk tolerance. If you over regulate the Forex Market you will drive the traders out of the

U.S. and into offshore brokers. It will cost American brokers billions of dollars. It would be an injustice to all
concerned.

respectfully,

Robert B Hurst



